
A Special Thank You from Tommie and Judy
Double the Trouble, and Four Times More Than Grateful

Dear RAG Members,

Thank you so very much for your support during our attempts to raise money for
our local families in need. Because of you, we have raised $800 from the LOH
First Annual Silent Auction, and another $175 from our LOH Lucky Dog Poker
Run last spring. Believe it when we say that without you and your generosity, the
Ridgecrest Activities Group would be unable to help so many less fortunate than
ourselves.

An extra special thank you goes to those of you who donated items for the
auction. You made the event happen, not to mention extremely entertaining. If
not for your generosity in donating fabulous gifts, the occasion just wouldn't have
been nearly as fun as it was. For those of you who played a wicked bidding
war and stole all the pens, well, let's just say you made it all the more amusing.
You know who you are!

Finally, if you were unable to attend, we hope to see you at the LOH Second
Annual Silent Auction next year. But, remember, some people are already
planning their strategies, and be forewarned, they play a wild and not entirely
honest game of cut throat.

Thank you again, friends,

Tommie & Judy G.


